


  

 

  

   

  

  

 

  

 

    

  

 

 

 

   

 
   

 

Chairman Cline, Ranking Member Swalwell, and distinguished Members of the 

Committee, I am Jeanne Bumpus, Director of the Office of Congressional Relations, of the 

Federal Trade Commission (“Commission” or “FTC”).1 Thank you for the opportunity to 



   

   

  

  

 

  

  

 

    

 

 

   

 

 

   

 

  

 

 

 

of 25 letters with 133 specific requests from House committees, and we have responded with 46 

letters, 33 productions, and over 12,000 pages of documents. 

These responses are in addition to providing information to Congress as a regular part of 

what we do each day. The FTC works with Members and Committees to provide them with 

expert, thoughtful, and timely information, irrespective of party or position. The FTC devotes 

significant time and resources to supporting Congress’s needs for information, working with 

Bureaus and Offices across the agency to respond to requests. Commission officials and subject 

matter experts are in constan.7 (t)-oyn c0.7 (m)1T*
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